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To: Mark Pinsley, County Controller 

455 W. Hamilton Street 

Allentown, PA 18102 

P: 610-782-3175 

F: 610-820-3368 

From: Joseph N. Hanna,Sheriff 

Date: August 5, 2022 

Re: Audit Report Response 

Controller Pinsley, enclosed herein please find my response to your financial audit report for the 

calendar year December 31, 2020. Good government depends on a very finite process of checks and 

balances not only for fiscal integrity, but optimum efficiency. I commend and extend my personal 

thanks to you, NantonP. Jolrn, and Joseph Buick. Mr. John and Mr. Buick were exemplary in their 

professionalism and their patience with my staff which served to promote a comprehensive audit. 

The recommendations you have provided are in the implementation phase at this writing. 

Undistributed Balances 

Pursuant to your recommendation to escheat and/or write-off real estate cases, our Office personnel has 

been in the process ofreviewing each outstanding case and preparing these for closme. In conducting 

our due diligence, our Office has exhausted internal efforts to locate recipients who are entitled to 

receive funds. 

Following your recommendations, a list of each of these cases is being prepared for submittal to the 

Department of Law for review. Pending the determination of the Department of Law, our Office is 

prepared to escheat and/or write-off these real estate/personal property cases with the Fiscal Office in 

Lehigh County. 
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